

The raffle tickets will be placed in the drum individually, not kept as strips. JF, JH, and possibly additional committee members will meet at 3:30 pm in order to set the hall up for the event.	
The band has agreed a date of 10 th December for the Christmas concert, which will be free to enter.	
JH has the contact details of some people who run ceilidhs. JH will check if they are available to run one on November 24 th . They are running one at Mellor Brook on 29 th September, so it was suggested that some of the committee members could go and see them then. If Saturdays are a busy day for them, it was suggested that we could also consider Fridays.	JH
It was suggested that an interlocking rubber mat could be acquired to help protect the new floor when activities that might damage it are undertaken. However, this would likely not be cheap.	
There has still been nothing heard from the Houghton Players. NR will contact them.	NR
KD still needs to fit the pull handles to the doors in the Phase One entrance.	KD
The Village Show went very successfully, and was well attended. The new entrance worked very well, and saw a lot of use. The committee would like to thank everyone involved.	
The issue of a plaque with the names of grant-givers on it was carried forward.	
We will start telling users formally about the planned work on the floor, in the form of a letter, an announcement on the Facebook page, and an announcement on the website. There is no definite date yet, but the work will take place in January and February. We will have some form of event to celebrate the reopening, likely in March, possibly around Easter or when the clocks change, which will be free to enter. It was suggested that we could have a collection bucket, and involve the band.	
It was suggested that the band get half of the money from the tickets and the raffle as their share from the Brass Night of the Proms concert.	
JH will look into whether it is possible under the lease to book out the playing field with the Parish Council.	JH
It was suggested that we look into crowdfunding to see whether this is a feasible way of raising money for the MCA or the planned building work.	
The leak in the roof is still leaking, and MUST BE FIXED before work on the floor begins.	
SB had been asked by a member of the badminton group about the issue of the sun shining through the windows and into people's eyes at certain times of day. The committee is aware of the issue. Alternatives to the current situation will be looked into eventually, but none of them are likely to be cheap.	
The bolt on the gate in the car park is bent, and needs to be straightened out.	
The Parish Council is prepared to pay for CCTV to cover the car park, the	

tennis courts, and the inside of the entrance hall. It would be a good idea to replace the halogen lights in the car park with LEDs at the same time. The overall price will probably be around £2000.	
--	--

The meeting closed at 8:37 pm.	
--------------------------------	--